
To: All Prospective Bidders  

 

Village of Oak Park 

Fabrication and Installation of Parking Signage 

Bid Number: 23-001 

Addendum No. 1 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The following questions have been submitted by prospective bidders prior to the deadline for questions 

on May 10, 2023 at 5 p.m. Central Time. The Village’s response to each question is in blue font. 

1. I have a concern regarding the RAL color specified in the bid documents. Oak Park actually has 

been using a moss green color (RAL 6005) for their powder coated posts but still referencing them 

as RAL 6029 which is a lighter, mint green color. Did the color change to mint green (RAL 6029) as 

the new standard going forward? Can you please verify which RAL color is correct? Attached is a 

reference image of the two colors and you'll notice the significant difference. These are best 

compared on a properly color-calibrated monitor. 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/List_of_RAL_colours  (RAL 6029 on left, RAL 6005 on right) 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 The powder coating shall be color RAL 6029. 

2. Is there a plan holder’s list that accompanies this project? If so, could I please get a copy? 

There is no plan holder’s list. 

 

3. Has a start date been determined for the work yet? 

The Village anticipates awarding the contract to the successful selected bidder at the Village 

Board of Trustees meeting tentatively scheduled for June 20, 2023.  

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/List_of_RAL_colours


4. Is there an approximate date of completion? 

The Village anticipates the project being completed no later than November 1, 2023.  

 

 


